

Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome back to the 2022-2023 school year! The teachers have been working hard all summer preparing for the opening of school. They are very excited to meet their new students and welcome them to their classrooms. As always, our goal is to work collaboratively with parents, families and community members to create an environment that is safe and enjoyable for all students. Please don't hesitate to call me at 845-6800 with questions or concerns. If you need assistance with school supplies, please contact me directly. All calls and emails will be kept confidential. We look forward to a wonderful and productive school year!

Sincerely, Mrs. C. Holmes Elementary Principal



Opening School/Morning Program



The first day of school for all students is Tuesday, September 6th. We will begin our Morning Program for K-2 students on Monday, September 12th. This year, we will be allowing visitors to attend Morning Program on Fridays. Parents of students receiving an award will be notified prior to the date the award is given. The theme for this year is Setting Sail in Morning Program (S.S.M.P.).



Open House/Title 1 Meeting

Open House will be held on Thursday, September 15th. Open House is an opportunity for parents to meet the teachers and learn about classroom expectations and procedures. Parents and students are welcome to visit classrooms from 6:00 - 7:00 p.m. Our literacy specialists will be providing information on our Title 1 funded intervention plan. The information will provide parents will valuable information regarding our Response to Intervention (RTI) Program. Both of our literacy specialists will be available to answer any questions you may have.



Kindergarten Visitation Day

Parents/guardians of kindergarten students are invited to attend our Kindergarten Visitation Day on Tuesday, September 6th to meet the teacher and learn about our school policies and programs. **All parents of registered kindergarten students should have received a letter in the mail with the time you are scheduled to visit the teacher.** Students should attend our Visitation Day with their parents. The first full day for all kindergarten students will be Wednesday, September 7th.



Our fall parent teacher conferences will take place on November 21st and 22nd. These dates will be half days for elementary students. Teachers will send out information with the date and time in early November. We appreciate parents taking time to visit and discuss their children's education.